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Our community and neighborhood has been negatively impacted by the loss of our 

locally adopted housing policies.  Our community planning for land development, 

utility expansion, and traffic management continues to be under assault by 

overbearing statewide regulations.  Unless the state is prepared to pour hundreds of 

millions of dollars into communities to upgrade utilities, roadways, with additional 

police and fire departments, then the state needs to return local control of land use 

planning to our cities and towns. 


